
 

“Connecting home and school makes a great community of 
learners” 

Reaffirming our commitment  to facilitate better partnership 
between home and school, a „ Parent Orientation Programme‟ 
for the parents of students of Classes I and II was held on 
Saturday, 22nd April 2017 at the M.P. Hall of the Senior School, 
ISWK 

The teachers with the help of visually engaging PowerPoint 
presentations provided an insight on the curriculum at Classes I 
and II, the pattern for conducting examinations, general 
instructions regarding the rules of conduct at school, the details 
of  extracurricular activities and the support required from 
parents . It was indeed an engaging session which provided an 
opportunity for parents to know what to expect in the coming 
academic year and also to equip themselves for it. 

We, at ISWK, strongly believe that education is a shared 
responsibility between dedicated teachers, motivated students 
and enthusiastic parents!  

Best wishes for a great academic year ahead! 
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